
 

 

 
CITY OF PALM SPRINGS 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING SERVICES 
 

  MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
Date:  January 11, 2017 
 
To:  Planning Commission  
 
From:  Flinn Fagg, AICP 
  Director of Planning Services 
 
Subject: Item 1B - Draft Resolution of Denial  
 Case 5.1340 PD 370 

 
 
Materials will be provided to the Commission at a later time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     


